
Connecticut State Department of Education 
Professional Support Series for Families

Please see below and join as we learn together and grow together.

Staying in School Safely During COVID-19:  
An Evening with CT Medical Experts for Parents 
and Families

Date: 
Thursday, December 16, 2021, 5–6 p.m.

Register:
https://serc.info/housecall1216

Contact:
judy.carson@ct.gov

The Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE), together with Connecticut 
Children’s and the Connecticut Chapter of the American Academy of Pediatrics, is hosting 
a webinar to share the latest medical information for keeping students safe, healthy, and 
in school during the winter months. This session will address families’ most frequently 
asked questions about vaccinations, quarantining, mask wearing, social distancing, social-
emotional supports, and other COVID-related health concerns. 

The expert panel includes: 

Robert Dudley, MD, MEd, FAAP
Immediate Past President, CT Chapter of the American Academy  
of Pediatrics

Robert D. Keder, MD
Developmental and Behavioral Pediatrics, Connecticut Children’s 
Assistant Professor, Pediatrics, UCONN School of Medicine 

Juan Salazar, MD, MPH, FAAP
Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs, Physician-in-Chief,  
Connecticut Children’s

This session will be recorded and posted online with closed captioning in English, Spanish, 
Portuguese, and Arabic. Everyone registered will receive a notice when it is posted.
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